
Diary Dates 

October 

21st School closes for Half-Term at                                 
3.30pm  

22nd School closed for Training Day 

 

November 

1st School closed for Training Day 

2nd  School Opens for Term 2 

 

Macmillan Coffee 
Morning 
A huge thank you to all those who 
donated money for this worthwhile 
cause. Special thanks must go to Mrs 
Loveday and Miss Rice for their baking 
and organising skills. 

We will update you on the grand total as 
soon as we can. 

 

 

               FRIDAY 24TH SEPTEMBER 2021 

Boughton News 

 

       An Academy  

Outdoor  

Footwear/Clothing 
As you may be aware, we are using 
the field and playground for all of 
our breaktimes currently.  This is to 
ensure every class  can play outside 
and has plenty of space to play. 

We are an "all weather" setting since 
Covid-19; outdoor play is             
happening, whatever the weather!  
This is so the children are not 
cooped up indoors all 
day. Therefore every 
child MUST have the following 
items with them, every day: 

- a coat (ideally waterproof, with a 
hood) 

- a change of footwear for outdoors; 
these can be wellies, old trainers or 
other shoes but must be an             
alternative to their school shoes.  
Theywill get muddy and wet! 

It would be preferable if the         
outdoor shoes could stay at school 
all term but we understand that 
practicality and budgets might not 
allow for this.  However, it is          
essential that there is something for 
the children to change into for    
outdoors, to save their school shoes 
from being ruined - and our carpets! 

 



School Applications 
The window for Primary and Secondary 
School Applications for 2022  opened on 
10th September 2021. 
Apply online at 
www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/
admissions and follow the link. 

 
Siblings 
If you have a younger child who is 
due to start school next year, could 
you please let Mrs Webster or Mrs 
Cullum in the school office know so 
we can update our records. 
Please note that you will still need to 
apply online for a school place in the 
usual way. 

 
 
RD Out of School Care 

There will not be a Holiday Child Care 
Club during the October holiday this 
year. There will be ground works in the 
school playground during the holiday 
and the children cannot be safely          
supervised.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


